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1. Country/location of visit   
Kyoto, Japan 

2. Research project 
Annual Meeting of Psychology Unit of Kyoto University 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2017.2.12 (1 day) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
Psychology Unit of Kyoto University 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

 
The Psychology Unit of Kyoto University gathers psychology researchers from different departments and divisions. The 
annual meeting had a poster session for young researchers. I joined the poster session in Kyoto on 2/12 and made a 
poster presentation. 
 
I reported the results from my new experiment, the body inversion effect in chimpanzees. People came to my poster and 
raised interesting questions. I received helpful advice and also had constructive discussion with some of the audience. 
 
I just started this experiment, and the communication with other researchers were very helpful for my experimental 
design for the next step. I also enjoyed other posters. Many were in Japanese, but there was no problem communicating 
in English. 
 
It was a great trip. 
 
 
 
 

6. Others 

I would like to thank PWS for supporting this trip. 

 

My poster 


